
Well done to all the 
students on a fantastic 
Term 1. With only a 
week to go I would like 
to congratulate our Prep 
students on completing 
their first term at school. 
The teachers continue 
to share with me how 
they are connecting with 
the students in their 
classrooms and having 
fun learning new 
concepts. 
 
Our Junior School 
Council will be holding 
a Casual Clothes Day fundraiser on Thursday 6th April. We ask that 
students who chose to wear casual clothes bring a gold coin donation. All 

monies raised will go towards the Cancer 
Council Australia. We thank you all our 
families for their support of this 
fundraising event. 
 
As communicated through Compass 
earlier in the week, I ask all parents/
carers to update any unexplained 
absences on Compass. Our Well-being 
team continue to do a lot of work to 
support the children to attend school as 
much as possible. This data is used to 
assist them with this work. It is also a legal 
requirement that parents inform the 
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Sushi Day 
31 March

Free Dress Day 
6 April 



school of the reason their child is away. 
At the end of the term we will be 
contacting families who have not 
updated absence information on 
Compass. If this could be completed in 
the next few days it will ensure we do 
not need to contact you and that we 
have the most up to date information to 
share with the Department of Education. 
 
Over the last month we have 
participated in a number of inter-
school sport activities. Mr Vansittart 
has worked with our Swimming team 
and supported them while they 
competed at District and Division finals. We have also been involved in 
regular summer inter-school sport with the local school culminating with the 
lightning premiership on Friday 19th March. Finally we have held two gala 
days for Athletics and Cross Country. Students will be selected for our 
Athletics team and Cross Country team based on their results in these 
events. 
 

Please be aware that due to the 
Easter holiday period, Term 1 will 
finish at 2:30pm on Thursday 6th 
April. We will not be holding an 
assembly on the last day of term. 
Students will be dismissed from 
their classrooms at the end of the 
day. Term 2 will begin for our 
students on Wednesday 
26th April. Monday the 24th April 
will be a Curriculum Day (Student 
Free Day). All staff will be 
participating in a whole school 
writing professional learning 
program with Lisa Keskinen. The 
next day, Tuesday 25th April, is a 
public holiday for ANZAC Day and 
therefore students will begin school 
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Curriculum Day 
(student free 

day) 
24 April

Last Day of 
Term 1  
6 April 

(2.30pm finish)



on the Wednesday. TheirCare will be 
running a Curriculum Day Program 
on Monday 24th April for any 
families that need to access them. 
 
Best regards, 
Clem Langford 
Principal 
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Click For 
Calendar 

Dates

First Day of 
Term 2 

26 April

http://carrumps.vic.edu.au/calendar/
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Mother’s Day Stall 
11 May 

Special Lunch Event - Sushi Day 
31 March 

School Photos 
24 May 

Last Day of Term 1  
6 April (2.30pm finish) 

First Day of Term 2 
26 April 

Curriculum Day (student free day) 
24 April 
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INTERESTED IN
PLAYING

NETBALL THIS
YEAR?

SCAN QR
CODE FOR

MORE
INFO

REGISTER OR
ENQUIRE NOW!

Our welcoming, friendly
and engaging club are
looking  for some new
super stars to join our
netball family next winter
season!



 

 Celebrating 122 Years   1901-2023



 

 Celebrating 122 Years   1901-2023



 

 Celebrating 122 Years   1901-2023



 

 Celebrating 122 Years   1901-2023

Storytelling | Puppets | Games 
| Crafts | Music and a lot more...

SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM

PEARLS, PIGSPEARLS, PIGS
& PARTIES& PARTIES

FOR PRIMARY STUDENTSFOR PRIMARY STUDENTS

WEDNESDAY 19TH -
FRIDAY 21ST OF APRIL

9 am-12 pm 
$5 per day

12 Thames Promenade
 Chelsea at 

St Chad's Church Hall
 

REGISTER
NOW!

For more info:
Call: Bec Featonby on 0439 080 994

Email: rebeccafeatonby@gmail.com
 

To register head to www.longbeachanglicans.org.au
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